
Date: Thu, 31 Jan 2002 10:11:48 -0500
From: Steven Wilchinski <bioquatic.supply@verizon.net>
To: limnes@chebucto.ca
Subject: greenscaping and golf courses...

Very interested in discussing with you my company's approach to non 
point
source pollution and maintenance/construction of golf courses.  We
distribute a product that contains chelates, humic and fulvic acids, 
fungi
and bacteria.  Have had positive impact in several areas; reducing the
need for synthetic fertilizers, herbicides and fungicides by enhancing 
the
rhizosphere and increasing cell wall permeability.  People are very slow
to change, but they are starting to think about it! 

You have a wonderful website, and you should be very proud of the work 
you
are doing.  Please email or call me in the States

Sincerely,

Steven J. Wilchinski, President
Bioquatic Supply Corp.
Maynard, Massachusetts USA
800-985-3335
http://www.bioquaticsupply.com


